
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Declare vacant the Physician seat held by E. Ronald Riggall, M.D. on the Managed Care
Commission and direct the Clerk of the Board to post the vacancy.

Declare vacant the Member-at-Large 3 seat on the Managed Care Commission and direct
the Clerk of the Board to post the vacancy.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
Dr. Riggall has resigned from his position on the Managed Care Commission effective
September 8, 2010 due to health issues.

Bob Sessler resigned from his position on the Managed Care Commission effective the
beginning of November to avoid conflict of interest with his acceptance of Consultation

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/11/2011 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Gayle B. Uilkema, District
II Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District
V Supervisor

Contact:  Patricia Tanquary,
313-6004

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes
of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  11, 2011 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: KATHERINE SINCLAIR, Deputy

cc: Tasha Scott,   Barbara Borbon,   Deboran Everist   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: January  11, 2011

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Declare Vacancy on the Managed Care Commission (MCC)



services 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
to the Contra Costa Health Plan and EHSD’s Bureau of Aging and Adult Services. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
None.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
None.
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